
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2023.241 
Released – 18 October 2023 
 
Thank you for your email which was received on the 4 October 2023 requesting information 
regarding Chief Executive Officers. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
1.   Please provide the number of Chief Executive Officers your Trust has had since 2010. 
We have had 3 Chief Executive Officers of KCHFT since we formed as a Trust in April 2011.  

2.   Please provide the shortest amount of time a Chief Executive Officer has served at 
your Trust since 2010 (or since you started recording this). 
As of 18 October 2023, the shortest amount of time will be 1 year and 3 months and 18 days (475 
days). 


